
UNITED INTERNATIONAL INDIAN SCHOOL, KUWAIT 

         CIRCULAR 

 

UIIS/CIR/003         Date: 03/04/2019 

Dear Parent, 

Please note that the school will remain closed on Thursday, 4th April 2019, on account of 

ISRA and MIRAJ. School will remain open on Sunday as a regular school day. 

 

Warm Regards, 

 

     PRINCIPAL. 

 


